

# Indian Creek News

## SEPTEMBER 1995

## NEW NEIGHBOR

Steve & Kathy Sieraski are building their new home on Lot 15 Bent Tree Court. Steve is an endodontist and Kathy works in his office in Doctor's Park. They have three three children - Aaron Adams, age 21, a senior at I.S.U., Clayton, age 10 in 6th Grade and Nathan, age 8 in 3rd Grade. In addition to being busy with the construction of a new home, the whole family is involved in the fall with the Tigers City Football League. They plan to move in November.

### ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY

The last walk is scheduled for Saturday, September 23 at 4:00 p.m. Call Greg Beneze at 728-2941 to volunteer.

#### GARAGE SALES

Towarda and Lamplighter Garage Sales are scheduled for next Friday, September 8 and Saturday, September 9. If anyone in Indian Creek wants to have a Garage Sale next weekend, I will provide signs and advertising. Call me at 728-2990 if you are interested.

#### ANNUAL PICNIC

Our Annual Indian Creek Picnic is scheduled for Sunday, September 24 beginning around 4:00 p.m. in the common area behind Kellenbergers. All residents and lotowners are invited. Our cooking contest will be international dishes. More details and agenda to be finalized in the next few weeks.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS